Patrick Grady

This proposal is simply irresponsible. It will destroy the environment. At a time when all Arizonans
have acknowledged we are in a water crisis, this project's water use and impact is a devastating and
unconscionable. The negative impact on the unique natural beauty of the Patagonia community
must outweigh whatever minimal economic benefits might result.



